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From the Principal 
 

2022-2024 Site Improvement Plan 
 

This year marks the beginning of the new three 
year cycle of the Site Improvement Plan (SIP). In 
Term 3 last year leadership began the process of 
reviewing NAPLAN, PAT M & R, Phonics 
Screening Check and other school data to 
determine priorities for 2022. Together with 
Step 4 of the SIP, we were then able to 
determine our goals for the next three years, 
which are as follows:  
 
Goal 1: To increase student achievement in 
Reading 
 

Target for 2022:  

 To increase the number of Year 1 students 
achieving at or above the SEA in PAT-R by 
10% to 55% 

 To increase to 35% the number of Year 3s in 
Higher Bands for Reading in NAPLAN 

 To increase to 43% the number of Year 5s in 
Higher Bands for Reading in NAPLAN 

 
If we explicitly teach systematic synthetic 
phonics in the early years and continue to 
teach evidence based reading strategies across 
the school we will see an improvement in 
student achievement in reading. 

 
 

Goal 2: To increase the number of students in 
High Bands in Writing 
 

Target for 2022: 

 Year 3 by 5% (34% of students) 

 Year 5 by 5% (19% of students) 
 
If we build teacher capacity to differentiate 
teaching while improving assessment and 
feedback for each student then we will increase 
student achievement in writing. 
 

We will provide updates throughout the year 
with how we are progressing with our goals. 
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TERM 1 

 

Friday 11th March  
SAPSASA Swimming Carnival – Nuriootpa 

 

Monday 14th March 
Public Holiday – Adelaide Cup 

 

Wednesday 6th April  
SAPSASA Athletics Carnival – Lyndoch 

 

Starting Monday 11th April  
SAPSASA Softball Carnival – Boys & Girls 

 

Thursday 14th April 
End of Term 1 – Dismissal 2.10pm 

 

Please note that these dates are subject to change 
 
 

 

Miss Wood’s Year 5/6 class 

hard at work during English 
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Principal Comments continued 
 

Importance of regular attendance  
Regular attendance at school is important to the learning and wellbeing of students. We are fully aware 
that due to COVID-19 we are asking families to keep students home when they display any symptoms 
of illness and that from time to time  there are other reasons why students cannot attend school.  
 

You may not know the following facts about attendance: 10 days absent per term is considered by DfE 
as chronic non-attendance. 5 days absent per term is considered habitual non-attendance.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What does this mean for my child? Students who do not attend school on a regular basis;  

 Miss important information and instructions  

 Spend more time catching up work  

 Tend to worry and stress about school and are more likely to fall behind  

 Lose friendships  

 Miss out on learning opportunities and fun events  

 Find school increasingly difficult  

 Are less likely to feel like they belong and have a place in the school community 
 

How can I get support?  
If you feel that you would like to talk to someone about getting your child to school on time and 
regularly, please contact the Front Office and one of the leadership team members will make a meeting 
time with you.  
 

Kind regards, 
David Pitt – Principal 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Looks like all our 

students are enjoying 

being back at school. 
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